
From: Rose, Chris (UTC)  
Sent: Monday, May 8, 2017 9:13 AM 
Subject: Materials for May 11 Workshop - WAC 480-30 Rulemaking Docket TC161262 
 
Interested Parties: 
 
You previously received a notice of an opportunity to comment on draft amendments to WAC 480-30, in 
writing by April 28 and/or at a workshop on Thursday, May 11. The workshop will begin at 1:00 p.m., in 
Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington. 
 
Staff has reviewed the comments submitted and is looking forward to the workshop to discuss the draft 
amendments and the comments received. Staff has made changes to the original draft amendments in 
an attempt to at least partially address the comments.  Some of the comments require additional 
research or further discussion at the workshop, and so are not reflected in the changes to the draft 
amendments. 
 
Attached for your information is the agenda for the workshop, a summary of the comments received 
with Staff’s responses, and a new version of the draft amendments.  The changes in the draft 
amendments are shown in bold print using blue font color.  Added language is underlined and language 
that would be deleted is struck through. 
 
The document showing the changes also include some stylistic changes to conform with the format 
requirements of the Code Reviser’s Office, which publishes proposed and adopted rules. These do not 
change the meaning of the rules, so I have not highlighted them.  
 
If you plan on attending the workshop, please bring your own copies of these documents. 
 
If you have any questions about the document or the workshop, please email me a crose@utc.wa.gov 
 
Chris Rose, Senior Policy Advisor 
Utilities and Transportation Commission 
360-664-1303 
crose@utc.wa.gov 
 
 
Utilities and Transportation Commission  
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.  
www.utc.wa.gov 
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